
Classroom Chronicles Page 1

Ringing In A New School Year
By:  Kaitlyn Fenner

Welcome to Classroom Chronicles! I'm Mrs. Fenner, the art teacher at Carman-Ainsworth

Middle School. I will try my best to upload an issue of Classroom Chronicles every month to

help keep you up-to-date with everything going on in the art room and at CAMS. If you have

questions about anything, feel free to email me at: kfenner@carmanainsworth.org.
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Face to Face Fun

We started this year on an exciting note as we received new art supplies from a completed

Donor's Choose Project. Sixth, seventh, and eighth-grade students began the year by learning

about color theory and demonstrating their skills through painting. We are currently

wrapping up sugar skull portraits, silhouette, and landscape paintings. 
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When we aren't making art, we're spending time building community,

discussing CAMS expectations, and having fun! Please continue to be

safe by wearing a mask, and remember to be kind to everyone.  Stay

tuned for a spooky edition of Classroom Chronicles at the end of the

month!


